
HEALTH AND HYGIENE CLUB 

REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2016-2017 

          The activities of Health and Hygiene club commenced for the year 

2016-2017 with the election of Selvi M.S.Kaviya of III B.Sc Physics as 

the secretary of the club. A meeting was held on 02.09.2016 in the 

Conference Hall with reference to Government order NO:1593/A3/2015 

to the students to create awareness about Dengue fever.                  

Dr.T.T.Chandrabalan, Director, Viswa Vidhya Hospital, Udumalpet 

addressed to the students and created awareness through videos. 

         An extraordinary meeting was held on 28.09.2016 in GVG 

Auditorium. Th chief Guest Dr.Savitha Ashok M.B.B.S., DGO, 

ART(FELLOW), Sri Chakra Hospital, Udumalpet gave the special 

address. In that programme, 2000 students were participated. Also a 

team of doctors spoke to the students about Health problems of girls and 

their symptoms. They also provided the information about, precaution 

for different diseases. As per the Government Order 

NO:16374/A2/2016-17, a meeting was held on 02.12.2016 at GVG 

Auditorium to create Dengue awareness among students. Videos are 

displayed about the protective measures for Dengue fever, preparation of 

Nilavembu Kudineer and Pappaya leaf juice and the uses of them. 

        The Rotary Club and Aravind Eye Hospital of Udumalpet 

conducted a free camp for testing Sugar and Eye cataract for the people 

in and around Udumalpet on 19.02.2017 at rotary Nursery School, 

Udumalpet. Regarding this, our Health and Hygiene Club students 

issued 2000 Pamphlets to the people in all the Villages and the town. 

Dr.Mrs.Sangeetha, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer 

Science. and Health and Hygiene club students served as the Volunteers 

in that camp. 250 peoples are benefitted in that camp.  


